
Cosco Busan Oil Spill 

Natural Resource Damage Assessment and Restoration 

Final Supplement to the Cosco Busan Oil Spill Final Damage Assessment and Restoration 
Plan/Environmental Assessment, dated March 2025 

In accordance with U.S. Department of the Interior (Department) policy regarding 
documentation for natural resource damage assessment and restoration projects (52 DM 3), the 
Authorized Official for the Department must demonstrate approval of Draft and Final 
Restoration Plans and their associated National Environmental Policy Act documentation, with 
concurrence from the Department’s Office of the Solicitor. 

The Authorized Official for the Cosco Busan Oil Spill is the Regional Director for the U.S. Fish 
and Wildlife Service’s Pacific Southwest Region. 

By the signatures below, the Final Supplement Restoration Plan/Environmental Assessment is 
hereby approved. 

Concurred: 

______________________3/12/25_ 
Lisa Stevens   Date 
Attorney Advisor 
Division of Parks and Wildlife 

Approved: 

____________________________________ 
Paul Souza    Date  
Regional Director 
Pacific Southwest Region  
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service Office of the Solicitor 

(FOR)
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